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We're Relocating! 
We’re excited to share that LSI Portsmouth is moving to a new location! 

From Monday, 29th September 2025, our new address will be: 
2-2A Isambard Brunel Road, Portsmouth PO1 2DU

Our phone number (+44 23922981811) and email address info@lsi-portsmouth.co.uk will 
remain the same, and our website https://lsi-portsmouth.co.uk  will continue to operate as 
usual. The new premises will allow us to continue delivering high-quality language training 
in a warm and welcoming environment. 

Please find below some Questions and Answers that may help if you need more 
information.  

If you have any questions or need further information about the move, please don’t hesitate 
to contact us at: 
info@lsi-portsmouth.co.uk 

We look forward to welcoming you to our new home! 

Warm regards, 
The LSI Portsmouth Team 

__________________ 

Questions and Answers 

Why is LSI Portsmouth moving? 

We’re relocating because our time at the current premises is coming to an end. While this change is 
necessary, it’s also a chance to embrace a fresh chapter in a new location which has fully equipped 
classrooms, with easy access to local transport networks and our homestay network and student 
residence. We're excited about the opportunities this move brings and look forward to welcoming 
you to our new home. 
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What is the new address? 

Our new address from Monday, 29th September 2025 will be 2-2A Isambard Kingdom 
Brunel Road, PO1 2DU, Portsmouth, UK.  It’s opposite Portsmouth and Southsea train 
station.  

Will the contact details change? 
No. Our phone number: +44 (0)12392291811 and email address: info@lsi-portsmouth.co.uk 
will remain the same.  

Will classes be disrupted during the move? 
We are working hard to ensure a smooth transition with minimal disruption. If any changes 
to class schedules occur, we will notify affected students directly. 

Is the new location easy to reach? 

Yes. The new premises are centrally located and accessible by public transport. It’s only 7 minutes on 
foot from the current building. 

What facilities will be available at the new site? 
The new location will feature fully-equipped classrooms and communal areas. 

Will my course location change? 
Yes, from Monday, 29th September 2025, all in-person classes will take place at our new 
address. 

Will accommodation arrangements be affected? 
No changes will be made to existing accommodation bookings and the school is the same 
distance away from host families. It is even closer to our residence at Crown Place.  

Will there be signage or help at the old location? 
Yes, we will have clear signage and staff available at the old site during the transition period. 

What should I do if I arrive at the old location by mistake? 
Our team will be on hand to assist you and direct you to the new premises. 

Will there be any changes to course fees or services? 
No. Our relocation will not affect course fees or the services we offer. 

Will the opening hours change? 
Our opening hours will remain the same unless otherwise communicated. 
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